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Comments: Forest Plan

In reference to the upcoming GMUG forest planning meetings please accept these electronic comments.
When going through the planning process, please recognize that these are OUR PUBLIC lands. Don't listen to
the vocal minority who'd like to "lock down" the forest for their preferred use. It should take on a BALANCED
approach and continue to allow motorized, bicycle, esquetrian and hiking uses for all.

Thank you for considering my comments.

Kind Regards,
Marshall Gerston



